Decision: Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension (TYSSE) Claims Settlement Update

At its meeting of May 8, 2018, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, as
follows:

It is recommended that:

1. The Board receive a confidential update related to the status of TYSSE claims settlement.
2. Authorize that the information provided in the confidential update is to remain confidential in
its entirety as it contains information or communication that is subject to solicitor — client

privilege.

The Board also approved the following motion:

3. That staff investigate the concerns expressed regarding the non-functioning elevators at
Vaughan Metropolitan Centre station.



